
Following previous successful one 
Day Technical Meetings on 
Rockfall, Ground and Surface 

Water, and Exploration in 2013, 
2015 and 2017.  This meeting, 
which will be a CPD day, will be 
held in the Stratford Manor Hotel on 
the Warwick-Stratford Road just 
south of the M40 Junction 15.

Having covered most of the major 

topics of concern to practitioners in 
the extractive industry we are this 
year returning  to geotechnics.  We 
aim to cover legislation and state of 
the art practice and developments 
and to consider in detail the 

Regulations, their adequacy and 
implementation in practice.  This is 
a meeting that should appeal to 
many geoscientists in the extractive 

sector and other interested 
professionals.

Speakers will include Cath Pickett 
(HSE), Prof John Coggan (CSM), Dr 
Alan Cobb (GWP Consultants), 
Thomas Clifford (WS Atkins) and 
others from the industry.  Fuller 
programme details will be posted in 

early March.

The event has been designed 

around an anticipated attendance of 
90 to 100, similar to the number 
attending in 2015.  The cost will be 
£95 per person including lunch and 
refreshments. Limited accommodation 

(at extra cost) will be available on 

the evening of 26 June to be booked 
when the booking form is available.  
CPD certificates will be provided 
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for those who attend.

Full details of all the speakers and 

their topics will be provided with a 
booking form which will be available 
on the EIG Conferences website 
later in February / March.

Stands for exhibitors which 
should be relevant to the event are 
invited from consultants, suppliers 
and other organisation.   For details 
and costs please contact John 
Peate (john.peate@hanson.biz) and 
+44(0)7971 733474.  The cost will 
be £350 per stand. As previously 
the stands will be located in the hall 
where the meeting is held.

The 4 Star Stratford Manor Hotel is 
located about 5km south of Junction 
15 of the M40.  From the A46 south 
the first turning on the left is on to 

the A439 and the hotel is located 
2km from this junction on the left 
hand side of the Warwick Road 
(CV37 0PY).

Further enquiries regarding the 
meeting can be made of Craig 
Arditto , the Chairman of the 1 Day 

Technical Meeting email address at 
craig.ardito@tarmac.com or on 
07702 635445.
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It is with great sadness that we 
inform you that Jackie Swift 

passed away on the 6th December 
2018. Jackie was a long standing 

member of staff at the British 
Geological Survey and got 
involved with EIG after 
encouragement from BGS 
minerals geologist David Harrison. 

You will probably have first met 
Jackie at the EIG registration desk 
and will have been immediately 
welcomed with a beaming smile. 
She was a good friend of EIG and 
provided wonderful support at the 

conference over many years. 
Jackie was a ray of sunshine, 
always smiling and cheerfully 
willing to help with the 
organisation of the EIG 
conference. She will be sorely 

missed by all of us.

Smiling Jackie Swift with Tom Newman 
at the 2014 St Andrews EIG



Other sponsors of the 

EIG 2018 Conference

On behalf of the Committee, I would 
like to thank all those companies 
and individuals who so generously 

donated raffle prizes for the draw at 
the 2018 Durham Conference.  I 
would also like to thank all the 
delegates at the dinner who, so 
kindly, bought the extortionately 
priced tickets.  Because of that 

collective charitable spirit, we raised 
a total of £1,620 for the Great North 
Air Ambulance Service (GNAAS). 

Paul  Jennings presen�ng the jumbo cheque

Big thanks to our excellent student 
team at EIG 2018 Durham
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Many thanks to all of the EIG 2018 
sponsors for their invaluable 

contribution to the conference. We 
all benefit greatly from their 
support. From our Main Sponsors: 
MPA, Hanson, SRK Consulting 
and Aggregate Industries, for 
providing the drinks for the various 
social events. Our Sessions 

Sponsors: Breedon, British 
Gypsum, Cemex, EnvireauWater, 
GWP, Geostokos, MPA, McCarthy 
Taylor, QuarryDesign, SLR, 
Tarmac, and Wardrop 
Minerals Management. Finally our 

Sponsors who provide the very 
welcome goodies in the 
conference packs: British 
Geological Survey, CBI, Cuesta, 
Dustscan, ESI, GeoBrugg, Hafren 
Water, Institute of Quarrying, 

MPA, McCarthy Taylor , SLR and, 
X-ray Mineral Services

Our main EIG 2018 sponsors : of the 

EIG Conference 2016
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Call for Nominations
Ansel Dunham 
Memorial Lecture

Were you inspired by Alan 
Thompson’s lecture at EIG 
2018? Do you know ‘just the 
person’ who could deliver this 

prestigious lecture at future EIG 
conferences? If so, then we need 
you to get in touch!

Anyone can suggest a possible 

speaker to deliver this lecture at 
the EIG 2020 conference in 
University of Exeter. The speaker 
should be someone you respect, 
who is established within the 
Extractive Industry Geology 

community and who can deliver 
an interesting and informative 
lecture for up to 1 hour in length. 
The period for nominations has 
been extended to 30 April 2019 
and nominations should be sent 
to papers@eigconferences.com. 

All suggestions will be 
considered by the papers sub-
committee and we anticipate the 
selected speaker will be 
approached during the summer 
of 2019. 

Look out for an announcement of 
the EIG 2020 Ansel Dunham 
Lecturer later in the year! 

As the dust settles on the excellent 
conference that was EIG 2018, the 

EIG organising committee has 
already started initial preparations 

for 2020. Many more details will be 
announced in the coming months, 
but in the meantime please put 
these dates in your diaries:

Dates: 8th to 11th July 2020

Venue: Peter Chalk Centre, 

Streatham Campus, University of 
Exeter

The conference will be supported 
by Camborne School of Mines.

Hope to see you there! 

Teresa Brown EIG 2020 Chair

British Geological Survey

Email:  tbrown@bgs.ac.uk


